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Senate Increases Medication Access for Cancer Patients  

 
CONCORD, NH – Senator Kevin Avard (R- Nashua), released the following statement today on the 
Senate passing SB 458-FN, relative to the dispensing of certain medications: 
 
   “Lifesaving medication shouldn’t be limited to a 30-day supply for cancer patients. This bill increases 
the dispensing of prescription drugs to a 60-day supply of noncontrolled oral anti-cancer medication. 
Having a larger supply available for patients will help ease the stress of needing to refill their prescription 
every month.” 
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